Kentlyn Public School | Georges River Road | Kentlyn 2560

PO Box 5222 Minto, 2566 | Phone: 4628 2455 - Fax: 4628 4365
kentlyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Date: 19/07/2023

School Swimming and Water Safety Program
MACQUARIE FIELDS LEISURE CENTRE

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our school will once again be participating in the School Swimming and Water Safety Program for 2023.
Students will be taught the critical life skills of personal safety, survival and rescue in an aquatic setting.
We will focus all stroke development on survival swimming rather than freestyle.

( ho: Students from Years 2-6 are able to participate. We have availability for a total of 25 students. Due
to the limited number of spots available, the placements will be saved according to first in first
served preference.

Dates: Students will participate in 10 x 45 min lessons, over 10 days-
Term 3, Week 7: 28th August, 2023 - 1st September, 2023
Term 3, Week 8: 4th September, 2023 - 8th September, 2023

Session Times: Lessons will begin at 1:40pm and conclude at 2:25pm. All students will be back at school
at approximately 3:00pm.

Location: Macquarie Fields Leisure Centre, Fields Road, Macquarie Fields NSW 2564,

Transport: Transport to and from the pool will be by mini bus or private transport, driven by a KPS staff
member or parent/carer. The cost to hire a bus for 10 days was not feasible, so some of the lovely
( 1embers of our P&C have offered to assist with transport, and we thank them for this!

Cost: $37 (this covers the pool entry fee for 10 days).

What to bring: Students will need to bring a towel, swimming costume, goggles if needed and spare
underwear. All students will be required to change out of their wet swimming costumes before they
come back to school.

Please note: School representation and attendance at excursions, special school activities and out of school activities is dependent upon the
continued demonstration of appropriate behaviour and an appropriate attitude in all aspects of school life.

Ao

Mrs Harris
R/Principal
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School Swimming and Water Safety Program
MACQUARIE FIELDS LEISURE CENTRE

| give permission for my child in class
to participate in the School Swimming and Water Safety Program-

Term 3, Week 7: 28th August - 1st September, 2023
Term 3, Week 8: 4th September, 2023 - 8th September, 2023

(I understand that transport will be by mini bus or private transport, driven by a KPS staff member or
_Arent/carer.

| have enclosed $37 or | have paid online and the receipt number is:

| understand that my child's participation is subject to meeting the expectations outlined above.
In the event of injury or iliness, | also authorise (on my behalf) the seeking of such medical assistance that
my child may require. Special needs of my child which you should be aware of (eg. allergies, sensory

impairment etc):
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Parent/Carer Name:

Signature: Date:




